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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…         

What is the kindest 

thing you have done 

for others this week?                  

 

 

                     

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Please remember to book your Parents’ and Carers’ Evening appointment via MCAS! 

Well done to everyone who worked their socks off this week, producing some 

amazing work! It’s always a pleasure to see your books, folks! Mrs Channing   
Pupils of the week         

Alexander Black  

Ronnie Connor 

Olivia Sibly 

Jakey Langan 

Freddie Brown 

Maia Burton  

Evelyn Rice  

Jayden Forster-Conlon 

James Cole 

Jude Greenwell  

Act of Kindness  
This week, children have nominated                 

Skylah Smith and Emily Townsley for being 
kind and caring towards others. Mille Clark and Harriet 
Tann have been nominated for taking the initiative to 
look after a younger child who was feeling wobbly on 

his way into school on Wednesday morning. 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                                           
This week’s award 

goes to  Max Bennett 
for his lovely table 

manners! Well done, 
Max - you always set a 

super example for   
others to    
follow!                       

Global Council Top Tip  
Why not collect rainwater and use it to water your indoor plants? 

 What has Toby seen this week? 
On Tuesday, Toby looked out of the office window,  
only to see lots of children and adults dressed in high 
vis tabards. He soon realized that it 
was the children from Nursery to 
Year Two with teachers, Teaching  
Assistants and parents, who were 
ready to walk to the High Green to 
take part in the annual pancake     
races. The children had a super time 
and were very well behaved, indeed.                                     
Well done, everyone!                                                               
Thank you to the adults who gave 
their time to supervise the children on their journey to 
and from the High Green, to the organisers of the 
event and the Co-op who provided 190 Crème eggs 
for the children who took part. 

Partners in Learning 
On Wednesday, it was lovely to welcome parents to a live Teams session all 

about how we enable children to learn more and remember more.                      
I talked about how the memory works and shared the methods we use in school 
to help children to retrieve what they have learned. If you missed the session, 

please don’t worry, as the information has been posted on our Home and 
School Learning Partners Team page and class Teams pages. 

Thank you, Strikes!  

We have been         

delighted to receive a 

huge selection of 

seeds, kindly         

donated by Strikes 

Garden Centre. 

These will be used 

by Gardening Club 

and Y5 and Y6      

during their 

‘Allotment’ topic.        

We are so very lucky 

to have the support 

of local businesses. 

Heating!  
I am delighted to inform you that we now have a working heating system 

in our lower school building. Thank you for your patience and                             
understanding and to the Enquire Learning Trust for funding the new boiler! 

Please remember 
that trainers and    

dangly / hoop        
earrings are not part 
of school uniform. 

Thank you! 



Congratulations to Joseph Wilson’s dad for winning the Northern Farmer Awards 2023 Sheep Farmer of the Year! 

Safe packed lunches!                                                
As we have children in school with nut 
allergies, we politely request that your 

child does not bring anything            
containing nuts into school ie peanut 

butter sandwiches.  
If you provide grapes for your child’s 

packed lunch or snack, please ensure 
these are cut in half as, when whole, 
they pose a choking hazard. 

Dancing through TV                                                       
This week, we celebrated the talents of some of our 
children who attend dance classes outside of school. 

We watched a selection of the dances they            
performed during their most recent show ‘Dancing 
through TV’. We felt very proud of them, indeed! 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
2nd March World Book Day - children may 
come to school dressed as their favourite book 
character 
2nd March Bags2school collection  
6th and 7th March 3pm Phonics session for 
parents of children in Mrs Barker’s class (in 
classroom) 
13th March School closed for staff training 
17th March Red Nose day! Wear red to school 
for £1 (please send donations straight to Comic 
Relief via QR code on next week’s newsletter) 
20th March 3.30pm RAFT Easter Teacher 
Treasure Hunt in the village - buy a clue sheet 
and hunt for the teachers who will be dressed in 
disguises and hiding in shops around the village! 
Please note that children MUST be                   
accompanied by an adult to take part in this fun 
event. 
23rd and 28th March 3.30pm - 6.30pm         
Parents’ Evenings in the lower school hall (the 
appointment booking system is now live on 
MCAS) 
31st March Break up for the holiday! 
17th April School closed for staff training 
18th April Children return to school! 
19th April Y6 East Barnby parents’ meeting in 
school - details to follow 
1st May Bank holiday - school closed 
8th May Bank Holiday for the Coronation of King 
Charles III - school closed 
9th - 12th May Y6 SATs 
15th- 26th May Y6 swimming lessons 
18th May 1.30pm and 6pm Y3/4 production  

More dates are on our website! 

Comic Relief 
As this year’s red noses are not 
suitable for under 7s, we will not 

be selling them in school. We will, 
however, be selling Mr Men books 
for £1.50 instead (cash, please), 
with a donation from the sale of 

each book going to Comic Relief. 

   Mr Thompson’s pride! 
We love having Mr Thompson in school 
to support children with their learning. 

This week, he has been amazed by the 
effort and determination displayed by  

Eddie Grainge, Darcie Savvery and Lloyd 
Bulman. Well done, folks!  

Raising concerns 
If you have concerns regarding children falling out 

with one another, please speak to a member of staff. 
We have had a few instances recently where parents 

have spoken to other people’s children outside of 
school.                                                                                 

It’s always better to let us deal with issues that arise. 

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               
Please note that these are in addition to our whole 

school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 
(free) 
Y2-6 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Cross Country 
(free) 

Y3/4/5/6 

Wednesday                                        
Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Chess 
(free) 
Y3/4 

Thursday 
3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker and William’s 

Grandad 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 

(Charge applies) 
Y1-6 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                            

RESUMES 10TH MARCH 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Asthma 
If your child has asthma, please ensure that we 
have a copy of their asthma care plan from their 

doctor.  


